Republic of the Philippines
Department of Education
Region 4-A CALABARZON
Province of Quezon
CITY SCHOOLS DIVISION
City of Tayabas

DIVISION MEMORANDUM
No. Q] s.2018

TO : OIC-ASSISTANT SCHOOLS DIVISION SUPERINTENDENT
CHIEFS, CID & SGOD
HEADS, PUBLIC AND PRIVATE ELEMENTARY AND
SECONDARY SCHOOLS
GIRL SCOUT COORDINATORS

FROM

OIC- Schbols Division Superintendent
SUBJECT ADVISERS’ MEETING
DATE : January 12,2018

Please be informed that the GSP Quezon Council will be conducting a District Field and
School Advisers” Meeting on January 19, 2018 at Tahanan Natin sa Quezon, Lucena City.

School heads shall ensure no-disruption-of-classes policy stated in DepEd Order No. 9. s.
2015 re: Instituting Measures to increase Engaged Time-on-Task and Ensuring Compliance
Therewith.

Attached herewith is the GSP Circular No. 2, s. 2018 for your reference.

Widest dissemination of this memorandum is desired.

We are an emerging division where excellence is a habit and allegiance for quality is a pledge.
Emall us at: tayabas.city@deped.gov.ph tel.no.:  (042) 797-0591
Website: www.depedtayabascity.ph telefaxno.:  (042) 797- 0054), (042) 797-0773




& GIRL SCOUTS OF THE PHILIPPINES
' Southern Luzon Region
Quezon Girl Scout Council
I-89- 1g

Circular No. 02 aflq,r
Series 2018

TO : ALL DISTRICT SCOUT COMMISSIONERS, SCHOOL PRINCIPALS,
DISTRICT FIELD AND SCHOOL ADVISERS, SCHOOL ADVISERS,
COUNCIL BOARD MEMBERS and ALL CONCERNED

Date : January 8, 2018

RE : ADVISERS’ MEETING

We are pleased to inform you that there are only six (6) months remaining before Triennium
2018-2021 commence. Within this months there are still a lot of activities lined up for our
girls and adults from the council to the international level. We will also be having the Council
Convention by February 24, 2018.

In this regard, we are conducting the last District Field and School Advisers' Meeting for this
Triennium 2015-2018 on January 19, 2018 (Friday) at 9:30 am to be held Tahanan Natin sa

Quezon, Lucena City. Attendance is highly appreaciated.

Thank you very much and best regards always.

Yours very sincerely,

ELDA V. CRUZ
Council Executive

Noted & Approved:

DR. CATHERINE P. TALAVERA
Schools Di¥ision Superintendent
DIVISION OF TAYABAS CITY
& Commissioner on Administration
Quezon GS Council



